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Comments: Preserving trails for non motorized travel should be a priority in order to preserve the peace &amp;

sanctity of natural areas.

Allowing motorized transportation (other than that needed by the physically impaired) is a very slippery slope

toward fast and reckless travel through otherwise peaceful areas.

 

Allocating separate trails in more urban settings for use with motorized bikes would be a better fit.

 

As populations continue to grow and encroach upon natural lands the importance of preserving a slow paced

access is paramount to maintaining any quality of life for the flora &amp; fauna that are dependent upon those

spaces for their lives sustenance.

 

Habituating people to access the enjoyment of nature w/out motorized aides via the strength &amp; capacity of

their own or their horses bodies should remain the norm...not the exception.

 

 


